
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

22nd March 2019   

Dear Parent/Carer       

 

    
Educational Visits 

This week two more classes enjoyed immersive educational experiences. Class 3 had a 

fantastic time getting very close to nature as part of their Roald Dahl topic. Class 4 visited 

the dry ski slope in Plymouth to tie in with their class reading book set in the arctic 

Erkenwald. All children reported having an amazing time and were a real credit to the school. 

Next week Class 2 are enjoying an afternoon tea, with a very special guest. Class 5 have to 

wait until the last day of term for their visit to Longleat.  

 

 

 
Row 4 Miss O 

A huge effort by everyone in school this week has hopefully seen us successfully row 255 

miles over the 5 days. The children have been fully involved in either rowing or encouraging 

their friends through the week. The money raised will be used to build a 'friendship den' to 

be used by current and future pupils on our playground, with the rest being donated to 

Treliske hospital. Any sponsor money or donations can be handed in to Mrs Holroyd in the 

office between now and Wednesday 3rd April. Thank you for your support, it means a lot to 

the children and staff of our school, and to Miss Oxenham personally.  

 

 

 

 
Infant Playground 

This week the new infant play area was installed. This is a fantastic development for the 

school and provides further outdoor activities for the children. Huge thanks need to be given 

to Mr Holroyd, Mr Hilton and Kenwyn Parish Council for their time and generosity, and for 

Mr Easter for arranging for the play area to be installed. 
 

The area is specifically designed for Year 1 and younger children, so we ask you to please 

ensure that all children under this age who use the equipment out of school hours are 

carefully observed by their parents. Thank you. 

 

 

 



 

 

REMINDERS 

Parent Pay 

Can all parents check their account and begin to pay outstanding arrears for clubs and 

educational visits. Thank you to those who are up to date. 

 

Non Pupil Days 

The two Non Pupil Days left this year are Friday 5th April - meaning we finish the spring 

term on Thursday 4th April, and our final Non Pupil Day will be Friday 7th June. 

 

 
Class 4 Production 

Tickets will be on sale Monday 25th March from the school office at £1 each. 

 

 
Crisp Packets 

There is a green bin in the foyer for anyone to deposit their empty crisp packets for 

recycling. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies Commencing at 2.15, dates as follows: 
Class 5 Monday 25th March 

Spring Term Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    
Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.                                                                 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 1.30pm 

Thursday 28th March = Class 4 

 

SPRING TERM 2019                                    

Tuesday 26th March                                Class 2 Tea Party 

Tuesday 2nd April                                    Class 4 Production 2pm & 6pm 

Thursday 4th April                                   Class 5 Longleat                 

Thursday 4th April                                   Last Day of Term 

W/C 

11.03.2019 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 

 

 

98.7% 

 

96% 

 

97.6% 

 

98.5% 

 

100% 

 



Tuesday 23rd April                                  First Day of Summer Term 

 

      

      


